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It is apparent that those who wrote this bill are not informed on what terrorism truly is. Broadening the 
term, especially in today’s political climate, undermines the rights of the people. Our government is 
being overthrown by an authoritarian figure. Oregon should lead the way to protect our civil liberties.  

 

Please oppose this bill. 


